
       

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  16 May 2025 

Easter School Fundraising - The total raised from our Easter Raŋe was £247.85 and we raised £58.83 from  
our Bunny Drive. Thank you for your conƟnued support. 
 

Attendance - We would be grateful if you could please encourage your children to be in school and arrive on Ɵme so 
as not to disrupt lessons. We realise there are a number of bugs and infecƟons around and appreciate you leƫng us know 
when your child is going to be oī school so that we can record the absence appropriately. 

If no reason is given for absence, or it is a holiday it will be marked as unauthorised. Any unauthorised absences are tracked 
by the DFE and Staīordshire County Council,  which is where any Įnes are iniƟated.   

VE Day - A touching assembly that leŌ us all moved and inspired! Our special guest Sue 
from church joined us as we paid tribute to those who shaped our history. The haunƟng 
notes of the Last Post Įlled the air, and during our minute of silence, you could feel the 
profound respect in every corner.  The children learned valuable lessons that will stay with 
them: thinking about their own family's connecƟon to history, embracing the power of 
love and kindness in everything we do, and remembering those brave souls who gave 
everything for the freedom we enjoy today. 
 

Free Breakfast Club - Breakfast club is available for all pupils, doors open at 
8.25am. There is a choice of 4 cereals: Weetabix; CornŇakes; Rice Krispies; or Shreddies accompanied by a drink of water or 
sugar-free squash. 
 

Ofsted Visit  - Thank you for your conƟnued support which plays a vital role in the success of Greenacres. 
We are extremely proud that the report recognises our inclusive caring school community, the posiƟve learning environment, 
and the strong progress pupils are making.  
 

Bikes & Scooters – In the interests of health and safety, please ensure bikes and scooters are not ridden on the school 
premises. Thank you. 
 

Sun Safe – Whilst we are currently enjoying the lovely sunshine, please ensure your child has been applied with sun cream 
in the morning before school and they bring a hat with them. Thank you. 

   

Calendar        

21/5/2025 - RecepƟon & Year 6 Class Photographs 

23/5/2025 - Last day of term 

02/6/2025 - Return to school 
03/6/2025 - Yr2 Warwick Castle Trip 

05/6/2025 - Rec Dudley Zoo Trip 

10-12/6/2025 - KS2 Aladdin ProducƟon 

16/6/2025 - Yr3 & Yr4 Music Concert, Symphony Hall 
19/6/2025 - Yr6 Warner Bros Trip 

24/6/2025 - KS2 Sports Day (Yr3-6) 
25/6/2025 - Yr3 Bosworth Heritage Centre Trip 

02/7/2025 - Yr1 Conkers Trip 

03/7/2025 - KS1 Sports Day (Rec-Yr2) 
11/7/2025 - Yr6 Leavers Assembly 

11/7/2025 - School reports home to parents 

14/7/2025 - 3.30pm-5pm Open Evening 

17/7/2025 - 5pm Yr6 Leavers BBQ & PresentaƟon 


